
Alert to North Avondale Neighbors: November 2021

Description

Please be aware we are experiencing a string of car break-ins and a stolen car.

If you have items of value, please keep them in your trunk. Anything in clear view will encourage
a car break-in.
In the event your car has been ransacked or items stolen, please call the non-emergency 
number at 765.1212.
By calling this number it will create a paper trail which will help the police in their investigation.
If you have any camera footage, please send it to Officer Hill at anthony.m.hill@cincinnati-oh.gov
.
The Rose Hill side just experienced three kids wearing hoodies checking car doors on
Beechwood at 5:00 pm a couple of days ago. Yes in broad daylight! They did get into an
unlocked car. 911 was called. The kids were headed towards Clinton Springs.

Carolyn Gillman, Chair
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